
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 

 

     TO:  Interested Persons 

FROM: Dan Avery  

     RE:  April 2, 2024 - Meeting Cancellation   

DATE:  March 21, 2024 

 

 

***Cancellation Notice*** 

 

The regular meeting of the Urban Transportation Advisory Board previously scheduled for 

Tuesday; April 2, 2024, has been canceled.  The next UTAB meeting is scheduled for May 14, 

2024.  Please do not hesitate to call if I can provide any assistance or answer any questions.   

 

 


